

## Village of Fonda Office of the Mayor

March 23, 2020 Residents and Customers

Reference: Contact during the Governor's COVID 19 Order to Pause

Dear Residents and Customers,

I appreciate your patience during these trying times as we all are contending with Coronavirus (COVID 19) and the issues it represents.

In protecting you and our Village staff from exposure to the virus, we must ask you a few questions. Regardless of your answers, we will provide the services you need. By identifying your answers to these question we know what precautionary steps we must take.

- 1. Are you ill, or caring for someone who is sick?
- 2. Has the person who is ill seen a doctor or healthcare provider?
- 3. Have you been tested for the COVID 19 Virus?
- 4. Is there someone else that I can meet with that has not had contact with the ill person?

During our response to service your needs, we ask that you avoid all contact with our personnel and remain at least 6 feet from others. I have directed our staff to do the same.

Should you have any questions, please email me bpeeler@viillageoffonda.ny.gov, or you can call me at 518.853.4335 ext 26.

Thank you again and thank you for your consideration. We will get by this issue as we have in the past with others.

Sincere regards,

Bill Peeler Mayor

## STOP THE SPREAD OF GERMS

Help prevent the spread of respiratory diseases like COVID-19.



Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash.



Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces.



Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.

cdc.gov/COVID19